
Hyogo Prefecture

Message to the Residents of Hyogo Prefecture

1. A huge earthquake struck off Kamchatka Peninsula at approximately 8:25 a.m.
on Wednesday, July 30, 2025. In response, the Japan Meteorological Agency
issued a tsunami advisory at 9:40 a.m. for coastal areas of the Seto Inland
Sea and the southern part of Awaji Island in Hyogo Prefecture.

2. Tsunamis may strike repeatedly. Keep away from the coast and remain in a
safe location until the tsunami warning is lifted.

3. Please stay informed through reliable sources such as government
announcements, news agencies, and transportation services. Prioritize your
safety and act calmly based on accurate information.


